SPECIAL MEETING

OF THE KILLDEER CITY COMMISSION

May 9th, 2018
President Muscha called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. Commissioners present were Spethman, Praus, and Candrian.  

The commission discussed the current temporary use permit.  A motion was made by Commissioner Candrian and seconded by Commissioner Spethman to waive licensure fees in excess of $150 for transient merchants for a singular 6 month period until ordinance is established.  All voted aye on a roll call vote.  M/C
 Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:14 P.M.
Minutes are subject to review and revisions.

Matt Oase, City Administrator 

